Heather Cooke

From:

Paul Bell <

Sent:

23 January 2019 17:05

To:

RSES

Subject:

Fwd: Submission

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Flagged

Dear

Dear Sir/Madam

Please consider my observations as outlined in submission hereunder.

Sincerely

Councillor Paul

• RPO 4.31 on page 56 should be moved from Navan to Drogheda, Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital in Drogheda has developed into the de-facto Regional Hospital for the North East (and the infrastructure has grown with it) with other Hospitals in the area providing a supporting role. To move the regional hospital to Navan would be to ignore the value of existing assets and would fly in the face of the purpose of the plan. There is no current plan by the HSE to move the current regional hospital from Drogheda to Navan.